
From: Roger Neustadt <roger@geminicapitalgroup.com> 

Date: July 21, 2016 at 8:37:26 PM EDT 

To: Robert Cole <rcole@scarsdale.com>, Janet Bell <jgbell75@gmail.com> 

Subject: Speeding 

Robert - 

 

I called the police again this evening as I was nearly run down by a BMW 

convertible making the corner from Penn to Franklin. It was operated by a young 

man who it seems was headed toward Weaver. I can only assume he was cutting 

through from crossway. It has been eight months since you appeared at our 

neighborhood meeting and not a single thing has happened. Is this really the level 

of importance that our village places on the safety of its citizens?  I continue to 

hear from residents that this lack of action is nothing more than they expected. 

Such a sad thing to hear and so unnecessary.  

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 


